To be Published on or before March 17, 2013




NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

Notice is hereby given that Draper City will hold a public hearing before the City Council on April 2, 2013 to receive public comment on the allocation of the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for fiscal year 2013-2014.  

The hearing will be held at Draper City Hall, 1020 East Pioneer Road, on April 2, 2013, at 7:00 p.m.  Draper City does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, familial status, religion, or disability. Reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities or those in need of language interpretation services can be provided if five days’ notice is given by calling 801-576-6502 and asking for Tracy. TTY/TDD users should call 7-1-1.  All other inquiries may contact Russell Fox at the Draper City offices, 801-576-6516.


Attest:  Tracy B. Norr, M.M.C.
City Recorder					

